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When will the community be informed?

Once a positive case is being investigated, a 
holding letter will be sent out to parents and 
caregivers. If the case is confirmed by the Health 
Department, the school will communicate the 
Response Plan to you as soon as possible

What do parents and caregivers need to do?

1. Ensure your contact details are up to date

2. Wait for official communication from the school 

Leadership Team

3. Avoid misinformation which might be shared 

through social media or chat groups

4. Have access to Seesaw and Connect in case 

your child needs to learn from home

5. Be familiar with the latest advice

6. Click here for more information

When one of our students contracts COVID-19, contact the Principal  
Jane Rowlands or delegates Mark Walters, Matthew Wright (Deputy 

Principals) or call the school (9250 5600) who will enact our 

School Response Plan.

COVID-19 Keeping Parents & 
Caregivers Informed

Phone: 9250 5600

Email: floreatpark.ps@education.wa.edu.au
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